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M E M O R A N D U M


TO:		Community Development and Transportation Committee

FROM:	Stefanie Dye, Community Development Program Coordinator

DATE:	April 18, 2011

SUBJECT:	Pedestrian Kiosk Sign Contract Award 


This memo is to recommend a vendor to fabricate and install three pedestrian kiosk signs in the Historic District. These signs were previously approved by this committee. The pedestrian kiosk signs are the third phase of the wayfinding signage program in the Historic District, and were originally part of the sign program that was funded in part with the Preserve America grant.  

Since Signal Signs could not obtain bonging, the next lowest responsive bidder is ACE Signs, Inc. with a bid of $33,357.00. Their references and sample work were good. The eleven bids received ranged from $18,000 to $56,429.56. The bid tabulation is attached to this memo. Funding for the project is in place.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff requests that this contract be placed on the May 9, 2011 Mayor and City Council agenda for approval.  
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